
 

 

  

          ‘protecting and improving the quality of life 
                     for all Bayston Hill residents’ 
 
 

Clerk to the Council/RFO: Julie Hodgkiss 
Chairman: Cllr C Clode  
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  Lyth Hill Road 
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Clerks Report February 2022 
 
 
The precept request was submitted on 25th January after your approval on 24th.  
 
Meetings attended 
 
Allan Caswell – Memorial Committee 
Carbon Neutral Working Group 
Income Generation Group 
 
We now have 4 co-option vacancies to fill, please do mention this if you meet any friends or 
neighbours who may be suitable please. 
 
Apologies for a brief report, I have had some annual leave and it has been a short time since 
we last met.  
 
 
 
Julie Hodgkiss, Clerk/RFO 
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